From: Antonette Fabrizi on behalf of Town Council

To: Gail Coniglio; Danielle Hickox Moore; Margaret Zeidman; Bobbie Lindsay; Julie Araskog; Lew Crampton
Cc: Joshua Martin; Wayne Bergman; Kelly Churney

Subject: FW: Regarding The Sea Streets

Date: Tuesday, October 08, 2019 4:37:41 PM

From: Lamar Briggs <nlamar005@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 08, 2019 4:36 PM

To: Town Council <TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Subject: Regarding The Sea Streets

**x*x*x*Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should
not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or changes to Town
records should be verified for authenticity ******

Members of the Town Council:

I am enclosing the emails from some of my neighbors....l am a resident of SeaSpray Ave and long time resident of
Palm Beach.

I have live at 358 Seaspray for about 20 years and have one of the smallest properties/houses in the whole of Palm
Beach....

I am writing in support of those in the neighborhood who oppose making our area an “Historic District”

for all of their reasons listed on the emails as well. | have included some of the emails.

| also want to thank them for their research and time spent to follow this important issue. | think all of us in this part
of town are actually exhausted from having to push back again and again....

So, maybe the outcry to protect the sea streets is not as loud currently as in the recent past and it is not “season”.

These emails also point out some past history with the Landmarks proposals of the past...1993 and 2003
especially... Our streets are very different now as then...and even though the streets still maintain some of their
charm, we have far fewer homes that could be considered “culturally significant” ...... as the definition of an
Historic District requires!

The definition of Historic District:

it is a location of structures that embody elements of OUTSTANDING attention to architectural or landscape
design, detailed craftsmanship and or materials.

The area should be deemed significant to the City’s cultural fabric and therefore in need of protection for public
view.

I would like to point out that this may apply to other areas of Palm Beach Island....maybe Worth Ave etc....
but not what is left of the houses on THE SEA STREETS.....even if you include the 4 cottages on Cocoanut Row.

| hope the council will put this issue to rest once and for all ..... I would hate to live here for the rest of my life with
the never ending threat of this discussion every few years....

Thank you for your consideration to abandon this proposal.

Most Sincerely, Nancy Briggs
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